
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th January 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s), Carer(s), 

 

Classes 11 & 12 will be going to a screening of ‘Wonder’ at the Ritzy Cinema on the 

morning of Monday 29th January. ‘Wonder’ by R.J. Palacio has been the children’s class 

reading book.  

 

The screening will take place during school hours and no packed lunch is required. Please 

be advised that ‘Wonder’ has been rated  by the British Board of Film Classification. If 

you do not consent to your child seeing the film, please inform your child’s class teacher as 

soon as possible. We do not anticipate that there will be anything unsuitable for the children 

to see.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S. Stevens-Cox      Miss R. Kriechbaum    


